
 Garlinge Primary School and Nursery  

 
Year 2 Parent Classroom Visit 

 
Wednesday 22nd November from 2:00pm – 3: 00pm 

 
Tuesday 31st October 2017 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
You are invited to join your child in class to take part in an aspect of their learning. 
This term your child is learning about ‘Christmas around the World’ and there will be 
an opportunity during the session for your child to share current learning related to 
this topic. There will also be the chance for parents to work with their child on an art 
and craft activity based on their topic. 
 
The session will be held on Wednesday 22nd November from 2:00pm – 3:00pm.  
 
Entry for the visit will be via the main entrance on Westfield Road. 
 
Please could you return the attached slip below if you are able to join us. 
 
If you have any further questions, please come and speak to your child’s class teacher. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
  
Mrs Wasway                Miss Beaumont        Mrs Moore             Mrs Warr 
2A Class Teacher        2B Class Teacher         2C Class Teacher           2D Class Teacher 
 
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Garlinge Primary School and Nursery 
 

Year 2 Parent Classroom Visit 

 
I will be able to attend the Year 2 Parent Classroom Visit on Wednesday 22nd 
November from 2:00pm- 3:00pm. 
 

(Your child’s name) ……………………………………………..………………… in class …………… 
 
Signed …………………………………..………………………………………………………Parent/Carer 

Please Print Name…………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
Please return your slips to your child’s class teacher by Friday 10th November. 

 


